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Scholarship Award
Pictured here are Rotarians Sandy Moore and Melissa Owen presenting a check for $1500.00 to Lindell
Fields of Tri-County Tech School. The money is to go towards adult vocational training scholarships for
citizens of Nowata County. This is an ongoing program of the club aimed at benefitting local residents.

Interact Club
Guests at recent meeting of the Nowata Rotary Club were the leadership team of the newly formed
Interact Club at Nowata High School. We are excited to see these young people taking on the challenges
of civic involvement. At center is Steve Lovick - District 6110 Interact Chairman. In the photo are
Interactors Samie Ketcham, Hayeden Alspach, Caitlyn Boultinghouse, Natalie Price, and Dee Dee
Hewitt - sponsor. The Interact Club currently has 25 members.



Paul Harris Letter
One of the prize possessions of the Nowata Rotary Club is this letter from Rotary founder Paul Harris.
Received in 1944, this was a response to a letter written to Harris from the Club.



Chili Cook-Off
The Nowata Rotary Club held its first of many Chili Cookoff's on Halloween afternoon of 2010. This
fundraiser started small, with about 12 entries, but was well attended and supported by donors. It is
expected to grow considerably in the coming years. The evening was enhanced by the presence of
Governor Williams and his lovely wife, as well as Governors Rep Richard Sewell and wife.




